

U.S. Senate Washington D.C. 20510

August 29, 2023

Mr. Evan Astrike-Davis 7305 Montibillo Parkway Durham, North Carolina 27713

Dear Evan,

I am happy to congratulate Cards from the Heart on ten years of service. This is an exciting milestone, and I join your family, friends, and card recipients in recognizing your organization's impact on your community.

You are truly making a positive difference in the lives of our state's senior citizens, and I am grateful for your involvement in your community. I look forward to hearing about your continued success and wish you all the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Thom Tillis

U.S. Senator